
15tr'March, 2023.

Notice

All the Executive Comrnittee Members are hereby informed that a meeting with the CDCChairpersou and college Management Members hasteen scheduled on Saturday, i.e. lgth March2an. 'fhe meeting will rake place at I't floor IeAC R";;t ifu;;. "-"*--

I request all the members to attend this meeting as important matters will be discussed.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Best regards,

W
Ms. Pradnya T
General Secretary,
SNGC Alumni Association
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